
NOTE: 

This document is NOT in its final format. 

 

The document will be edited one more time to 

achieve a more formal format with creative 

headers as the Comprehensive Plan 

Workgroup voted on and approved.  

 

Committee Lydia Johns will be conducting that 

final re-format.  

 

Please review for content only at this time.  


